
From: Gourley, Christina L (DFW)
To: Prilucik, Jacob; Gonseth, Paul
Cc: SEPADesk2 (DFW); Holmstrom, Rick
Subject: RE: DNS-17-020 Comment - Tim"s Pond
Date: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 3:09:58 PM

Thank, you Jacob.
 
I will make sure that I apply for and obtain the permits. I appreciate the information.
 
Thanks again,
 

Chris Gourley
Office: 360-902-8392
 

From: Prilucik, Jacob [mailto:PrilucJ@wsdot.wa.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 8:47 AM
To: Gourley, Christina L (DFW) <Christina.Gourley@dfw.wa.gov>; Gonseth, Paul
 <GonsetP@wsdot.wa.gov>
Cc: SEPADesk2 (DFW) <SEPAdesk2@dfw.wa.gov>; Holmstrom, Rick <HolmstR@wsdot.wa.gov>
Subject: RE: DNS-17-020 Comment - Tim's Pond
 
Chris,
 
We understand there will be no work done to the approaches or inside WSDOT right-of-way;
 however, updating the approach permits is still a requirement.  There is no cost associated with this
 process and it is intended to benefit the landowner.  Making the approaches “permitted” rather
 than “grandfathered” will help to preserve the existing access configuration into the future.
 
 
Jacob Prilucik
(509) 577-1635 – prilucj@wsdot.wa.gov
 
 

From: Gourley, Christina L (DFW) [mailto:Christina.Gourley@dfw.wa.gov] 
Sent: Monday, May 01, 2017 3:53 PM
To: Gonseth, Paul <GonsetP@wsdot.wa.gov>; Prilucik, Jacob <PrilucJ@wsdot.wa.gov>
Cc: SEPADesk2 (DFW) <SEPAdesk2@dfw.wa.gov>
Subject: DNS-17-020 Comment - Tim's Pond
 
Hello,
 
We have received WSDOT’s comments regarding the project proposed at Tim’s Pond. In response to
 your comment, please understand that no work will be done on the grandfathered approaches
 already present at the site. WDFW will coordinate with WSDOT where required to complete the
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 project.
 
Thank you,
 

Chris Gourley
Biologist
Capital and Asset Management Program
Washington Department of Fish & Wildlife
(360) 902-8392
 


